
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          1st July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to invite all Year 6 pupils to an end of year celebration disco party! This will 

take place on Wednesday 17th July 2024 in the school hall. It will begin at 5:00pm and 

finish at 6:30pm.  

 

During the disco, we will provide pizza and some ice creams. There will also be music, 

dancing and games to look forward to. The children are welcome to dress up, but they 

should dress appropriately as they will be dancing and playing party games. 

 

Children can be dropped off at 5:00pm, for the start of the disco, and collected at 6:30pm. If 

your child normally walks home by themselves, we require consent for this again due to the 

later end time. Please let us know if your child is able to attend, and give consent, via the 

Google Form below: 

https://forms.gle/iAJmskmzcd4nYZz39 

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

The Year 6 team 

 

b.rogers@ebor.academy 

l.drake@ebor.academy 

 

 

https://forms.gle/iAJmskmzcd4nYZz39

